
 

Burton Tennis and Squash Club 
Ashby Road  
Burton-On-Trent 
DE15 0LQ 
15th October 2020 
 
Dear Member,  

As you are aware, a meeting of the members, took place, virtually via videoconferencing, at 
6:30pm on Wednesday 14th October 2020 to review the decision of the disciplinary panel 
regarding a member of the Club.    

At the conclusion of the meeting, the Members were asked to confirm whether they believed 
that the decision made by the disciplinary panel was reasonable and that the panel acted in 
accordance with the Club Rules.     

In the event, 50 members voted and, of those who voted, 48 voted ‘Yes’ and 2 voted ‘No.’   

Given that the majority of members, who took part, voted ‘Yes’, the decision of the panel to 
expel Mr. Allison from the Club is upheld.  

Thank you to the Members who participated in the meeting. 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Shaun Baxter, BTSC Chairman 


